
Brenda Michael Michael 
 

Having driven by other sites on windy days I have seen enormous dust clouds being whipped up, I
don't relieve you will have enough water without further depleting already strained resources.
Being in a neighborhood directly across from this quarry we are already under stage4 restrictions in
June and continue to be in stage three in Dec. I don't believe it's right for a company to receive
special dispensations to deplete already strained resources just to make things more difficult for
families already established in the area. Nor do we Trust that rocks will not create hazards as they
fall from thousands of trucks leaving the site. All roads are two lanes and already cause numerous
accidents from drivers. What will happen when traffic is impended by large slow trucks dropping
small rocks that bounce and damage windshields. Please stop the pursuit of the quarry in a heavy
residential area already depleted of natural resources.


